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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
HOUSING AUTHORITY OF THE CITY OF VALLEJO ANNUAL PLAN FY 2016/2017 

 
DATE OF NOTICE:  February 18, 2016 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION: 
 Anne Putney, Housing and Community Development Manager, (707) 648-4408 
 Anne.Putney@cityofvallejo.net 
__________________________________________________________________________________  
 
VALLEJO, CA –  
 
The Vallejo Housing Authority (VHA) is required by the U. S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD) to prepare an Annual Plan for its Housing Choice Voucher Program for the City of 
Vallejo. 
 
A draft of this document is available for review at the following locations: 

 
Housing and Community Development Division, at 200 Georgia Street 

 
The City’s Web Page at: www.cityofvallejo.net 

(For Internet access, you may go to John F. Kennedy Library, at 505 Santa Clara Street) 
 
Anyone interested in commenting on this document is invited to attend a public hearing scheduled by 
the Vallejo Housing Authority on Tuesday, April 12, 2016 at 6:45 p. m. in the Council Chambers of City 
Hall, 555 Santa Clara Street.  Written or verbal comments may also be submitted until 4:00 p. m. on 
April 12, 2016 to: Anne Putney, Housing and Community Development Manager, Vallejo Housing 
Authority, 200 Georgia Street, Vallejo, CA  94590, Tel: (707) 648-4408. E-mail: 
anne.putney@cityofvallejo.net  
 
If you have any questions concerning this public notice, please call the Housing and Community 
Development Division at (707) 648-4507. 
 
 
The City of Vallejo provides its programs and services in a non-discriminatory manner, and is an Equal 
Opportunity Employer. The City also encourages women and minority-owned businesses to submit bids 
and proposals for Federal Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program contracts.  These 
contracts are typically for general contractors to make public or facility improvements.  For further 
information on this public notice, the hearing-impaired may call the California Relay Service at 1-800-
735-2922 without a TTY/TDD, or 1-800-735-2020 with a TTY/TDD. 
 
 

< END > 


